
April 26, 2022

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair
House Committee on Appropriations
2413 Rayburn House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

The Honorable Kay Granger
Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations
1026 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for The Clallam County and City of Port Angeles Joint Emergency 
Services and Public Safety Facility (JPSF) in fiscal year 2023.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Clallam County of Washington State, located at 
223 East 4th St., Port Angeles, WA 98362.

The funding would support the build out of a resilient, co-located Emergency Operations Center 
and Public Safety Radio Communications and Public Safety Answering Point to service four 
tribal governments, three city municipalities, an international airport, a state prison, and National
Park. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this
project.

Sincerely,

Derek Kilmer
Member of Congress


